



City of Detroit Detroit City Council

Councilman Coleman A. Young Il Councilmember At Large

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center ~ Suite #1340 Two Woodward Avenue ~ Detroit, MI 48226

MEMORANDUM

Neighborhood and Community Services Standing Committee

TO:

Janice M. Winfrey, City Clerk Suite 200

FROM:

Council Member-At-Large Coleman A. Young !!

CC:

Council Member Angela Whitfield Calloway, Vice Chair

Council Member Scott Benson

David Whittaker, Director LPD

Andre Gilbert, Deputy Clerk

Louise Jones, Committee Clerk

DATE:

January 24, 2022

RE:

Resolution Extending the Moratorium on Water Shutoffs

As the city of Detroit continues to address water affordability issues and battle the COVOID pandemic, the moratorium on water shutoffs should be extended.

I am requesting Mr. Whittaker to prepare a resolution for discussion during the Neighborhood and Community Services Standing Committee, held on January 27, 2022 extending the moratorium on water shutoffs for Detroiters through the year 2023.

Thank you.